
 

GOMS Eblast 8-25-20 - Back-to-School Night 
 

 
Principal’s Message 

 
Hello Granite Oaks Families!  Our GOMS staff would like to invite you to attend our 2020/21 Virtual 
Back to School Night on Wednesday, August 26th from 6:30pm to 7:30pm.  Our teachers have been 
working extremely hard to bring virtual learning to our students.  Teachers have worked through the 
summer and are still spending long hours to develop lessons to engage our students  in the learning 
process for their curriculums.  
 
Teachers have developed and posted video presentations for their classroom processes and 
procedures during distance learning.  We have attached a link in this eblast for you to access your 
students' teacher videos.  You can watch these videos about their classroom goals, expectations, and 
learning processes whenever you like.  
 
On Wednesday, August 26th we will be hosting virtual office hours for families to log in and ask 
questions about the process and procedures for their students' classes.  Open office hours will not be a 
time to discuss individual students due to confidentiality laws, but our teachers would be happy to 
schedule an appointment with you if you would like to discuss your student’s needs at another time. 
 
Mr. Daley and I will be hosting a virtual principal office hour for families to log in and ask any questions 
regarding the learning process at GOMS.   We invite you to log into our virtual office hour and say hello 
or ask a question.  
 
I truly appreciate how hard all of our families are working during the distance learning portion of the 
school year.  As a father of three amazing children, I understand how hard it is to work, manage 
learning at home, and keep a family unit moving forward during these challenging times.  Part of being 
in the nest at GOMS is being respectful, responsible and resilient.  The staff at GOMS knows that our 
families are being extremely resilient during the distance learning portion of our year. 
 
We hope to see you Wednesday, August 26th during our GOMS Virtual Back to school night from 
6:30pm to 7:30pm. 
 

Back-to-School Night Grid Links 

NOTE:  Parents will need to access their student’s schedules to determine which Teacher videos to 

view. Log into your ​Aeries Parent Portal​, click on classes and check the view only current term box to 

obtain your student’s schedule. 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1kt85sPS1fwQUSxNTQB19g6oBAIGn5GiaKisslMRjm40/edit?usp=sharing
http://parent.rocklinusd.org/

